
DISTRICT APROVED VIRTUAL BACKGROUNDS
 For

MICROSOFT TEAMS 

Effective Monday, October 19, 2020, students will be required to
have their cameras on for virtual instruction in order to ensure

engagement and attendance. 
Students will be marked absent if their cameras are not on.
We appreciate your understanding and your cooperation. 

THE SUCCESS OF EVERY LEARNER!

A: White w/ Plants
B: White Paper

D: Blurred
C: White w/ Stairs



 How to Select a Background
NOTE: Backgrounds are not required, but students must select a District
approved background if using one. Teachers will review how to select a

background in class.  


